Hettie cochrane

I appose the CAFO rules as drafted and agree with all of Washington State Farm Bureaus.
Decimating small local farms are depriving communities of fresh locally raised food sources that
cut down on climate change effects not increase them. Devastating local food production causes
food deserts which is the opposite of what the USDA is trying to combat. This is a blatant land and
money grab by the CAFO to regulate and force farmers out of farming. The conservation districts
already focus on voluntary stewardship. programs so there is no need for the DOE to get involved
with farming intestate of Washington.

Regretfully,
Hettie Cochrane
august 10, 2022



